
 

FOOD RECALL 
Hershey’s Syrup Indulgent Caramel Flavor 623 g 

Batch number 60L13B2, Best Before 11 2024 and which do not list 
milk as an allergen on the label 

 
Stuart Alexander and Co PL is conducting a recall of the above product. The affected 
product has been available for sale from Drakes in SA and nationally from 
Woolworths, Coles, independent grocers including IGAs, and convenience stores. The 
product was also available online through Amazon.com.au. 

Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared allergen (milk). 
 
Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a (milk) allergy or intolerance may 
have a reaction if the product is consumed.  
 
What to do: Consumers who have a milk allergy or intolerance should not consume 
this product and should return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund.  
 
For further information please contact:  
 

Stuart Alexander and Co PL 
1800 18 84 84 

https://www.stuartalexander.com.au/ 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 


